
Please act as a role model for your children. 

Stay socially distanced from others when dropping them 
off and picking them up from school.

Please remember to keep to the social distancing guidance. 
Stay two metres apart from those who are not in 

your extended household. 

Find more information here:  https://gov.wales/coronavirus


